
NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

The Spotsylvania County Board of
Supervisors will hold a public hearing at

4:30 pm on June 15, 2017, in the Board of
Supervisors Meeting Room of the R.E. Holbert Memorial
Building, 9104 Courthouse Road, Spotsylvania, Virginia,
to receive public comment on proposed amendments
to County Code Section 19B-23 through Section 19B-
29, Article II – Posting Dwelling and Building Address
Numbers.

The proposed amendments to Section 19B-23 through 25
and Section 19B-28 include correction of typographical
errors. The proposed amendment to Section 19B-27 includes
correction of typographical errors and specification of those
designated by the County Administrator for enforcement of
this ordinance. The proposed amendments to Section 19B-
29 corrects the penalties for violations of this ordinance to
misdemeanors in accordance with Virginia Code §15.2-1429.

Persons affected may appear and present their views
at the public hearing described above. A copy of the full
text of the proposed amendments is on file in the Office
of the County Administrator, located at 9104 Courthouse
Road, Spotsylvania, Virginia, 22553, and may be inspected
between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.

The Board of Supervisors encourages the participation
of all interested county citizens. For those with special
needs, please notify the County Administrator of any
accommodations you may require at least five days before
the meeting you wish to attend.

BYTHE ORDER OFTHE SPOTSYLVANIACOUNTY
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

MARK B. TAYLOR, COUNTYADMINISTRATOR


